
ABOUT US
Josh's Construction is a locally esteemed roofing company
Smithfield, Rhode Island, renowned for our expertise in
creating durable and aesthetically pleasing roofs that
stand the test of time. With specialized knowledge in
installing Asphalt shingle roofs, we cater to homeowners
looking for both quality and cost-effectiveness. For those
seeking an extra touch of elegance, our Luxury & designer
shingle roofs offer a range of styles to enhance the curb
appeal of any home. Moreover, our proficiency extends to
Commercial EPDM rubber roofs, known for their longevity
and resilience. Our dedicated team ensures each project is
executed with meticulous attention to detail, adhering
strictly to safety standards while providing exceptional
service tailored to your specific needs.  At Josh's
Construction, we pride ourselves on being a leader among
roofing companies in Smithfield, delivering unparalleled
roofing services backed by unwavering dedication and
craftsmanship. Whether you're in need of a long-lasting
Asphalt shingle roof or looking to elevate your property
with Luxury & designer shingle options, our team has the
skills and experience necessary to exceed expectations. 
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Our Services

(401) 373-3994

85 Douglas Pike Suite 110, Smithfield, RI
02917

https://www.joshsconstruction.com
/ 

josh@joshsconstruction.com
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Contact Us
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